Mackenzie Valley

Review Board -

Note to File

EA1011-002

TNR Gold Corp Ltd. Moose Property Exploration Project

October 15, 2010

Due to a unforeseen scheduling conflict in Lutsel ‘ke the Review Board will be changing the
planned Information Session in that community from October 27" to Thursday, October 28™.
Please be advised that the new revised workplan has the incorrect date.

If you have any concern regarding this environmental assessment please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Regards,

Nicole Spencer
EAO
Mackenzie Valley Review Board






